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Discussion and action regarding approval of temporary street closings for Crossville Cruisers

SUMMARY:
The Crossville Cruisers requested that Main Street be closed on the 4th Saturday from April to
October for the 2023 cruise-ins. The times for each show are from 12:00 to 4:00 p.m. They request
the streets be closed from Lantana Rd. to Taylor Street, leaving the side streets open for business
parking except for East Fourth St. where they request it be blocked at Thurman for vendor parking.

A map of the request is attached, as well as an alternate route to avoid closing Main Street.

BUDGET ACCOUNT:

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION:  Approve temporary street closings.
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